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www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for those who able to attend the ‘Meet the New Head Teacher’ sessions this term, I hope you 

have found them as valuable as I have.  The minutes of these sessions will be sent out via email over the 

next few days. 

At the AGM of the PTA this week, it was decided that due to time constraints the Christmas Fayre will be 

cancelled and instead their will be a Christmas Disco for the children.   

I have had reports that some parents and carers are not getting texts and emails from school.  If you are 

not getting texts or emails, please could you look in your spam folder in the first instance and if that does 

not work, please contact us giving your preferred contact details.   

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Mindham (Headteacher) 

This weeks attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 93.3% Wren 98% 

Y1 Finch 99% Sparrow 98.7% 

Y2 Blackbird 95.9% Starling 94% 

Y3 Swallow 99.3% Swift 98.6% 

Y4 Jackdaw 99.7% Raven 99.3% 

Y5 Heron 94.5% Kingfisher 89.3% 

Y6 Kestrel 97.2% Peregrine 96.5% 

Create a family agreement to establish your children’s 

boundaries, and your expectations, when on the internet. 
 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

For the safety of all children travelling 

to and from school, please ensure that 

you do not park on the yellow lines  

outside of our school. 

Thank you for keeping our  

children safe 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

 

Tues 5th December  

Reception Christmas Play 

Weds 6th December 

Y1 Christmas Play 

Fri 8th December 

Christmas Disco 

11th—15th December 

Class Christmas Parties 

Weds 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Fri 15th December 

Y2 to 4 Carol Concert 

Tues 19th December 

Break up for Christmas 

 

Thurs 4th January 2018 

Children back to school 

Children In Need 
Thank you to everyone who         

supported Children in Need today—
we have raised a grand total of 

£357 for the charity. 

 

DISCO  
Friday 8th December 

 

"CHRISTMAS THEME" 
 

REC & KS1 ~ 6pm to 7:15pm 
 

KS2 ~ 7:30pm to 9:00pm 

 
TICKETS £1.50 FROM THE OFFICE 

OR £2.00 ON THE DOOR 

Cross  
Country 

Well done to all of our  
children who took part in 
the cross country event at 
West Norfolk Rugby Club 
earlier this term.  Bravo! 


